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FLETCHER, HEALD & HILDRETH, PLC 

VIA IBFS 
  
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: Latitude Telecom, LLC 
  Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization    
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Latitude Telecom, LLC (“Latitude Telecom”), by its undersigned counsel, hereby requests 
the surrender, effective immediately, of Latitude Telecom’s International Section 214 
Authorization (File No. ITC-214-20140619-00186) (“International 214 Authorization”).   

 
Latitude Telecom does not provide any U.S. international services that require an 

International Section 214 Authorization.  Moreover, Latitude Telecom has never served any 
customers under its International 214 Authorization and has no intention of doing so in the future.  
Accordingly, Latitude Telecom respectfully submits that the surrender of its International 214 
Authorization is reasonable and necessary, and will not harm the present or future public interest, 
convenience, and necessity. 

 
Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Cheng-yi Liu 
 
Counsel for Latitude Telecom, LLC 
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